
 

Show Horse Committee Report  

December 2022 

 

 

The EV Show Horse committee met on December 6th and is pleased to submit the following summary of 

business. 

 

OTT and Owner 
Rider Show 
(December) 

The recent event in December went smoothly and acquired over 300 entries for 
the day.  
 
The December Show’s results have now been published online however, the 
event will be the first of many to document Victorian Show Horse results on the 
EAOnline platform. Competitors will now be able to access their Show Horse 
results on their horse/pony’s profiles on the database.  
 
With consideration into some feedback acquired, planning is already underway 
for the 2023 OTT, Owner Rider/Home Produced & Open Show next December. 
These are some of the changes you can expect to see for the 2023 December 
Show! 
 
- Shetland Classes (Owner Rider, Children’s, Newcomer) 
- Classes across Three Rings (Owner Rider/Home Produced, Open & OTT 
Rings) 
- Wider Rings  
- More Trades  
- More Accessible Food Trucks and Spectator Spaces  
 
If you have any additional feedback, you’d like us to consider for the 2023 
December Show, please contact us at adriana@equestrianvictoria.com.au  
 

 

Summer Show 
(January) 

The 2023 schedule has now been released, with entries open and expected to 
close in early January prior to the event. With three rings and over 100 classes 
scheduled for January 15th, the event will be an exciting and engaging way to 
start the new year.  
 
It has been confirmed that no qualifications will be required for the event and the 
event will be a qualifier for the 2023 Southern Cross Spectacular in NSW.  
 
For breed ring programs, EV schedules, and updates please head to the event 
website: https://evsummershow.org.au/ 
 
For any recent updates, please be sure to check our Facebook pages.  
 

 

Barastoc (February)  Entries for Barastoc 2023 are now open!  
 
Changes noted: Barastoc 2023 will be a qualifier for the 2024 Southern Cross. 
Changes regarding qualification are noted on page 4 of Barastoc Schedule.  
 
No qualifications will be required to participate at the 2023 Barastoc HOTY.  
 
For updates and further information, please visit the Barastoc HOTY website: 
https://barastochoty.org.au/ 
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